
Kodi Klip Corporation
314 South Cumberland Street
Lebanon, TN 37087

SUBJECT:	 Kodi Klip

Mr. Wright,

The reinforcing steel clip, “Kodi Klip”, supplied by the Kodi Klip, Corporation for acceptance 
and placement on the Departments QPL will not be reviewed. The Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation does not currently see a need for a QPL for reinforcing steel fasteners. If a local 
contrator chooses to use the device he may do so provided that the steel bars are held to the satis-
faction of the local Resident Engineer or his designated representative.
 
If you have any questions please feel free to call me at (405) 522-4999.
 
Sincerely,

Reynolds H. Toney, P.E.
Materials Engineer

By:

Kenny R. Seward, P.E.
Structural Materials Engineer

OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
200 N. E. 21st Street
Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3204

November 22, 2006

“The mission of the Oklah oma Department of Transportation is to provide a safe, economical, and effective 
transportation network for the people, commerce and communities of Oklahoma.”
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